
 

Churt Parish Council 
Clerk to the Council         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Churt Parish Council 

held on Thursday 30 March 2023 

at 7.00 pm. 

Present 

Churt Councillors:  Lisa Martin (Chair),  Sally Shorthose, Julian Spence,  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

EGM 23/01 Chairman’s welcome 

 Cllr Martin welcomed all to the meeting, the Clerk then explained the reason for 

the meeting being the National Audit Office now required assets registers to be 

ratified separately. 

 

                       EGM 23/02 Present 

 Cllrs Martin, Spence and Shorthose 

 

                      EGM 23/03 Apologies 

 Cllrs Raeside, Rowe, Law, Johnson and Morgan 

 

                      EGM 23/04 Approval of Churt PC’s assets register 2021-22 forming part of the AGAR 

return 2022 

 

 Proposed by Cllr Shorthose, seconded by Cllr Martin and agreed by all. 

 

                    There being no other business the meeting closed at 7.10pm 

 

 

 Approved by Cllr Martin     Date 

 

  

  


